
DATES TO BE
ANNOUNCED

For more information please email sta@ghctk12.com

Students participating in Accelerated Math will receive their Chromebooks on the
first day of the program.

CHROMEBOOK PICK UP
Welcome to Granada Hills Charter High School!

We are excited to welcome you to campus for our 
Summer Transition Academy (STA)

We ask that all incoming students come in to pick up their school-issued
Chromebook for STA. 

Your Chromebook is an
essential tool at GHC and you

will be using it daily during STA
as well as throughout your four
years at Granada Hills Charter

High School.


